
SOUTHERN STATE COMMUNITY COLLEGE | www.sscc.edu 

 

 
 

CUTLINE: Dr. John Mehnert, donor (left), and Dr. Nicole Roades, SSCC President (right) present the 2023-2024 
Katie Bailey Memorial Scholarship recipient, Katelynn Crichton. (center). 
 

SSCC Awards Katie Bailey Memorial Scholarship to 
Katelynn Crichton 

 
 
Southern State Community College Foundation has announced Katelynn Crichton as the 

recipient of the Katie Bailey Memorial Scholarship for the 2023-24 academic year.   
 
Crichton graduated high school in 2022 and is pursuing a major in Medical Assisting at 

Southern State, with the goal of working in a pediatric office one day.  
 

The Katie Bailey Memorial Scholarship was established in 2021 to honor the sudden 
passing of Katie Bailey, a former Southern State graduate.  This $750 Katie Bailey Memorial 
Scholarship is awarded to a Southern State student who is pursuing a certificate or degree in the 
Medical Assisting program.   

 
President Roades added, “Undoubtedly, Katie left a legacy that should inspire future 

healthcare professionals. This memorial scholarship is a testament to the impression that she 
made during her young life.  We applaud Dr. Mehnert for his acknowledgment of her legacy and 
leveraging it to support future health professionals.  Katelynn is an excellent choice to carry forth 
this goodwill and to honor Katie.”   

 
To learn more about SSCC Foundation scholarship opportunities, please visit 

www.sscc.edu/financialaid/scholarships.shtml.  For more information on the stewardship role of 
the SSCC Foundation, please visit www.sscc.edu/about/foundation.shtml. 

 

Contact: Elizabeth Burkard 
SSCC Director of Marketing 
937-393-3431, ext. 2624 
800-628-7722, ext. 2624 
eburkard@sscc.edu 
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### 

Southern State Community College does not discriminate, in its programs or activities, against applicants, employees, or students based on race, 
color, religion, gender, gender identity or expression, national origin (ancestry), military status (past, present or future), disability, age (40 years 
or older), status as a parent during pregnancy and immediately after the birth of a child, status as a parent of a young child, status as a nursing 
mother, status as a foster parent, genetic information, or sexual orientation. Questions about this should be directed to the Lead Title IX 
Coordinator, 100 Hobart Drive, Hillsboro, OH 45133; (937) 393-3431. The following people have been designated to handle inquiries regarding 
the non-discrimination policies: 

Dr. Jessica Wise, Title IX Coordinator 
100 Hobart Drive, Hillsboro, OH 45133 | jwise@sscc.edu | 800.628.7722, Ext. 5510 

Dr. Peggy Chalker, Title IX Investigator 
351 Brooks-Malott Road, Mt. Orab, OH 45154 | pchalker@sscc.edu | 800.628.7722, Ext. 2880 
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